
 

Summer Term 2018 (3) 

Dear Parents 
We are very blessed with the children here at CTK, even in Pre-school the children show kindness and compassion 

towards each other and this seems to grow throughout the year groups.  There are occasional blips, which are part of 

life, between friends but these are soon mended.  Please share the following with your children as it positively 

reinforces something that they do every day. 

“Love and kindness are never wasted. They always make a difference. They bless the one who receives them, and 

they bless you, the giver.” Barbara De Angelis 

Safeguarding Updates 

The latest copy of The Online Safety Newsletter is available from the school office.  For the latest parent’s newsletter 

from our safer schools community team, just Google: “safer schools community team” 

Health and Safety 

We are asking all visitors to the site to refrain from using any type of Vape device on site.  These can be just as 
offensive to some people as real cigarettes. 

Awards 

Impeccable Uniform Award 
Agata 

Jasmin N 
Maci 

English Award 
Niamh M 

Ava 
Kennedy 

Maths Award 
Ewan 
Ben 

Elijah 

Tidiest Classroom 
Swans 
Parrots 
Robins 

Pen Awards 
Miguel 

Jenson F 
Lana C 
Gwen 

Bella M 
Sophia S 
Bella S 
Maisie 
Kayla 

Jessica N 
Hayla 

 

Pen Awards 
Kadie 

Rhys H 
Connor 
Isabella 
Grace 
Patrick 
Evie 
Olivia 
Kara 

Savana 

Diary Dates 

Monday 28
th
 May – Friday 1

st
 June Half term 

Monday 4
th
 June Summer Anti-bullying Week 

Monday 18
th
 June Judaism week 

Friday 29
th
 June Staff Training Day 

Monday 2
nd

 July Swimming cancelled 

Monday 2
nd

 July Whole school photograph 

Wednesday 11
th
 July Sports Day 

 

 

 



Future Professional? 

Kelcey Clarke in year 5 has just played her 2nd season for AFC Bournemouth Girls under 10s football team, they have 
once again been very successful and have won the Treble, Winning the League Cup, Champions of the Inter-Cup and 
The League. 
 
Kelcey has also just been offered a place to go up to the next age group Under 12s AFCB team next season which she 
is extremely excited about. 
 

 

 

School Nurse Drop In 

Thursday 7
th
 June is the last drop in session available until we are appointed a new school nurse. 

Nurse Janet will be on site from 8.40am if you would like to discuss anything with her. 

 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Clare Tickel 

Head teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 


